0039

From: "Thomas W Lloyd" <twlloyd@fs.fed.us>

To: "Pam Grubaugh-Littig" <PAMGRUBAUGHLITTIGQRutah.gov>,
<Don_Stephens@blm.gov>, <STEVEDEMCZAK@utah.gov>, <JERRIANNERNSTSEN@utah.gov>,
<JBLAKE@utah.gov>, <creedOl@fs.fed.us>, <chuck.semborski@pacificorp.com>,
<PAMGRUBAUGHLITTIG@utah.gov>

Date: 6/13/03 10:26AM
Subject: Re: Special Request: Relocation of EM-187
Pam

Thanks for a copy of this letter.

As stated below, I have contacted and forwarded the information onto the ID
Team members. I have contacted parties with standing seeking comments
including UEC. I have requested comments to be back by noon, Monday June
16, 2003 or sooner if possible.

It appears there is an inactive goshawk nest about 1/2 mile from the
proposed site, and there some favorable goshawk habitat in the area. Our
biologists are planning to do on-the-ground work in the area before making
any determination. We are hoping to get this done early next week
depending on work loads, other's schedules etc. Depending on the
on-the-round determinations, we may require a designated flight exclusion
area.

I will try to discuss the proposed project change with Mesia on Monday when
she returns to determine what is needed to make a decision. Hopefully, I
can have a better time line early next week.

Tom Lloyd

"Pam

Grubaugh-Littig" To: <twlloyd@fs.fed.us>,
<chuck.semborskil@pacificorp.com>

<PAMGRUBAUGHLITTI cc: "carter reed"
<creedOl@fs.fed.us>, "John Blake" <JBLAKE@utah.gov>, "Jerriann

G@utah.gov> Ernstsen"

<JERRIANNERNSTSEN@utah.gov>, "Steve Demczak" <STEVEDEMCZAK@utah.gov>
Subject: Re: Special Request:
Relocation of EM-187
06/13/2003 09:19

AM



Tom - I received this letter from Chuck yesterday (attached). Please
let me know. Thank you.

>>> "Thomas W Lloyd" <twlloyd@fs.fed.us> 06/10/03 06:02PM >>>
Chuck,

This is let you know that I have recieved your request.

I have sent your request out the ID Team for comments.

I will have to do some form of scoping. This is a major relocation of
a

proposed site.

I will have to evaluate the time frame to determine what is feasable
and

detemine in more detail what must be done. I can look at it on
Thursday.

I will also to have some in-house discussions as to what needs to be
done
to try to accomdate your request (hopefully on Thursday) .

Tom Lloyd

(See attached file: 0040.pdf)

CC: <chuck.semborski@pacificorp.com>, "carter reed"
<creedOl@fs.fed.us>, "John Blake" <JBLAKE@utah.gov>, "Jerriann Ernstsen"
<JERRIANNERNSTSEN@utah.gov>, "Steve Demczak" <STEVEDEMCZAK@utah.gov>,
<Don_Stephens@blm.gov>
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